
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Speech marks. 
 
Written addition and subtraction within word 
problems. Problem solving with one step problems.   

 Please ensure that if children are writing at home you 
are pushing them to use capital letters, full stops and 
their phonetical knowledge for spelling.  
Practice the spellings.  
Practice adding and subtracting 3 digit numbers.  

It’s Anti-bullying week and children in need! To celebrate these days, we are wearing odd socks, and we have 
had an anti-bullying workshop which the children really enjoyed.  We have been doing some Children in need 
activities in class.  

In maths we have been looking at written subtraction and began to look at problem solving using written 
addition and subtraction. The problem solving includes missing number problems where the children must 
work backwards from an answer to figure out the missing number.  

In English, the children have been working on speech marks and looking at how to use them in direct speech 
for example: “stop that please!” exclaimed Joe.  

Spellings for next week are Increase, Important, interest, Island, Knowledge and learn. 

The children are very lucky to have Gloucester Rugby in doing some sessions with them on Tuesday 
mornings. Rugby will be outside in most weathers. Please ensure that children have appropriate clothing like 
coats, gloves and hats and they need to be wearing joggers or leggings, not shorts! Please can they also 
bring a spare change of shoes and socks.  

 

Key dates/notices coming up:  

Reading records in on Fridays and mathletics to be completed  

Spelling books to be in on Wednesdays  

 



 

 

 


